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From: "Jason Vickery" <jvickery@vickeryinvesimenis.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: 11/19/2015 9:38 AM

Subject: 29-31 Wilson St Demo Permit Application

Attachments: 29-31 Wilson Demo Permit App.pdf, EX01 1st Floor Existing Conditicn & Demo Plan.pdf:
EX02 2nd Floor Existing Condition & Dema Plan.pdf, EX03 3rd Floor Existing Condition & Demo Plan.pdf;
Vickery Wilson Deed011.pdf

To Building Dept

The purpose of this emall is to apply for a demolition permit for portions

of the interior of a three family located at 29-31 Wilson Street on behalf

of Vickery Wilsen LLC {the new owner as of 11/13/15). The attached existing
condition/demo plans reflect the extend of the proposed interior demolition
but in summary it is primarily the demolition kitchens and Jaundry reoms on
all three floors of the building. Within the next couple weeks | will

follow this application with a building permit application for the proposed
interior renovation.

Please let me know if you require more information.

| can be reached via email jvickery@vickeryinvestments.com or cell phone
617-877-0697.

Regards

D. Jason Vickery



